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NOTE FROM THE ALL OFFICE:

You might have noticed the flyers have a
little bit of a new format. You will notice
there is no longer a sign up form at the
bottom. Our UWP Marketing department
decided on this change and we have to
follow their direction. Now that we are
using the online system there is less need
for the form on the bottom. There will still
be a place on each event to click and
view the flyer for that event. If you
choose to mail in your forms that is still
fine, however, you will have to use the
blank form on our website to fill out and
print or you can send a note with what
class it is for with the information asked
on the form. 
Click here to access the form:
Registration form for check payments
Please contact the office at 262-595-2793
or by email at LifelongLearning@uwp.edu
with any questions.
Please note you can access the events
that are online by telephone as well. Call
the office for more information.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

CLASS COMMITTEE
Merrilee Unrath: mleeu@wi.rr.com or
Darleen Chiappetta:
darleen.chiappetta@gmail.com

The Class Committee continues its effort
to provide virtual education,
enlightenment and enrichment as winter
touches spring. We know some of you are
developing screen fatigue, so we
appreciate even more those enthusiastic
participants who make these classes more
dynamic. As we offer classes which
attempt to broaden our horizons, we
again welcome suggestions from the
membership. Inspiration can come from
anyone.
March 12 join Professor John Leazer as
he embarks on a journey through the
fascinating history of Ireland The History

FOCUS GROUP INFO

ALL-A-BLOOM
Dawn Feldman-Brown,
Coordinator

pdfbrown@yahoo.com, 262-694-1748
JoAnn Shea, Coordinator
joaz44@hotmail.com, 262-554-8081

Currently, we have scheduled online
meetings via Zoom, we hope to have
some future outside area events but will
announce those as we are able.
We are also going to keep the meeting
day of the 3rd Wednesday of every
month, unless things change you will be
notified. 

2021 Meeting dates are tentatively
scheduled for the following dates:
4/21/21- TBA 
5/26/21- TBA 
6/16/21- TBA 
7/21/21- TBA 
8/18/21- TBA 
9/15/21-  TBA

All meetings are currently listed as TBA
because we will be planning things as we
go along this year.

To receive the Zoom link and to be put
on the email list for ALL-A-BLOOM please
email Dawn Feldman-Brown at the email
above.

CURRENT
AFFAIRS
Ted Anderson:
trawisc@gmail.com
Fran Brinkman:
franbrinkman@aol.com
RuthFrear: rfrear@att.net

The Current Affairs Focus Group meets



of the Irish in the Modern Era

March 19 will see the return of Dr.
Michelle Braun who will discuss her
research in Brain Health.

March 23 will see the return of Jeff Timm
who will discuss the latest information in
the every changing times of The Switch
from Cable.

Coming in April/May:
Oriental Medicine by Patty Fullin 
60th Anniversary of Leontyne Price
and Joan Sutherland at the Met by
Greg Berg 
The History of Quilting

As always, the committee welcomes any
& all suggestions for topics & /or speakers
and also welcomes anyone that would
like to join our committee. Contact co-
chairs Merrilee Unrath mleeu@wi.rr.com
or Darleen Chiappetta,
darleen.chiappetta@gmail.com.

LECTURE SERIES
Meredith Clubb: 
docswife28@hotmail.com
Larry Gregg: lgregg@wi.rr.com

The lecture committee is happy to
announce that we will continue lectures
over the summer this year. Watch for the
special Summer Lecture Schedule coming
out in April/May 2021.
The virtual session of the Spring Lecture
series started in January and will end in
May. As usual there will be a wide variety
of interesting speakers including the
Mayor of Kenosha.

The past FALL Lectures can be accessed
online at:
https://www.uwp.edu/connect/friends/all_
lectures.cfm, scroll to the bottom and
choose the date you want to view.

The ALL Lecture Committee is already
hard at work on the next session of
lectures. Lectures will continue to be held
@ 2 P.M. on the first and third Mondays. 
See the schedule online at: Lectures. 
Any ideas for speakers or topics of
interest can be sent to the co-chairmen
for consideration by the committee(see
emails above).

VIRTUAL FORMAT:
We will be using “Collaborate Ultra” which
is similar to ZOOM, but there is no need
to download an app on your computer.
If you are having any type of issue
accessing these talks please contact

via Zoom from 12 to 1:30pm every 3rd
Monday. We discuss local, state, national,
and international issues. Every meeting is
different, as the world in which we live is
in constant flux. There is no shortage of
topics for discussion. 
Everyone is welcome to join us. Contact
Ted Anderson (trawisc@gmail.com) or
Fran Brinkman
(franbrinkman@gmail.com) to join the
mailing list and to begin receiving the
topics and Zoom login information.

GREAT DECISIONS
Therese Constant, Coordinator
t2constant@aol.com, 262-657-0877

​The Great Decisions discussion group
started meeting in February and will
continue meeting in March, April and
May, on the first and third Wednesdays at
1 pm through Zoom. We watch a film, on
Vimeo, about each topic and read about
the topic in our Foreign Policy Association
Book.

The next discussion topics, in order, are: 
 Topic 3 - Brexit and the EU
 Topic 4 - The Arctic
 Topic 5 - China in Africa
 Topic 6 - The Two Koreas
 Topic 7 - The Role of the WHO
 Topic 8 - End of Globalization

We have already started the 2021 session
of this group. We currently meet via
Zoom.
If you wish to join for next session please
contact Therese Constant at the
information listed above.

NNoonn  FFiiccttiioonn  BBOOOOKK  CCLLUUBB
Clarice Rohling: drohling1@outlook.com

Our group normally meets via Zoom 
the second Wednesday of every month 
at 1030 am. Our current book is: 
Clementine: The Life of Mrs. Winston 
Churchill by Sonia Purnell.

Next meeting is Weeddnneessddaayy,,  
4/14/21  aat 10:30am.
Evveerryyoonnee  iiss  wweellccoommee  ttoo  jjooiinn  uuss.. Contact 
Clarice at drohling@outlook.com or 
262-653-0203 to join the mailing list.

POETRY
Ron Story, Coordinator
ron.story@att.net



Vanessa in the office at 595-2793.

Each lecture will be announced the
Thursday before and then the
morning of (via email), with details on
the talk AND with the easy access
LINK.

ALL is a wonderful organization of
people who love to learn and do new

things. KEEP OUR MEMBERSHIP
VITAL AND GROWING...please send

in your dues as soon as they are
due.  If you are not receiving the

notice please contact the ALL Office.

We meet the second
Monday of each month, 10
- 11:30 am online via
Zoom. 
We are now reading and
discussing a book written by the American
poet who won the Nobel Prize in
Literature this year, Louise Gluck.
​New members are certainly
welcome. They should contact me at
ron.story@att.net for information about
the new book as well as for Zoom links to
the meetings. 

IN LOVING MEMORY

Please forward any
information to the ALL
office to be listed here.

LifelongLearning@uwp.edu

CLICK HERE – Visit THE ADVENTURES IN LIFELONG LEARNING
website

Vanessa Greco – Adventures In Lifelong Learning (ALL)
greco@uwp.edu  |  262-595-2793


